Marie Hall

Teaching Reflection 10

Well it is our last day of school and the whole class is so sad.  I have really began to get attached to these students and its hard to see them move on to the next grade level.  I’m sure they will all be fine.  We had a pool party and barbequed outside.  I gave all of the students certificates of appreciation for helping to make my student teaching a success.  I thought about how much I had grown and learned since starting my student teaching and how much more I am still learning.  It has truly been a wonderful few months and I am looking forward to the next school year.  I am so thankful to Mrs. First and Mrs. Sheffield for helping me to have a wonderful experience.  My heart feels a little sad because my students will be in first grade when we return.  Mrs. Sheffield and a student by the name of Ashantee were crying so hard, they really took it hard.  All in all the day was great and we had a wonderful time.

